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May 17, 2016 
 
 
TO:  Research Policies Council Members  

Onur Arugaslan Robin Criter 
Gary Atkins Muralidhar Ghantasala  
Steve Bertman Timothy Greene 
Lori Brown Daniel Litynski 
Sharon Carlson Bob Bensley (for Jessaca Spybrook AY 2015-16) 
Paul Ciccantell Susan Stapleton 
Kaitlyn Cichocki-Goss Susan Steuer 
Chris Coryn Patti Van Walbeck 
Martha Councell-Vargas Andre Venter 

   
FROM:  Paul Ciccantell, Council Chair 

 
RESEARCH POLICIES COUNCIL 

Thursday, May 19, 2016, 2:30 p.m. 
MLK Room (Room 204), Bernhard Center 

 
Proposed Agenda 

 
Procedural Items 
1. Acceptance of the agenda  
2. Approval of minutes of April 14, 2016 

 
Guest 
Dr. Dale Vandre, Associate Dean for Research, Professor and Chair, Department of Biomedical Sciences, 
Western Michigan University Homer Stryker M.D. School of Medicine 
 
New Business 
1. Discussion of Potential Research Collaboration with WMU Homer Stryker M.D. School of Medicine –  

Dr. Dale Vandre  
2. MOA-16/12 Dual Use of Research Concern Policy – Paula Kohler, Associate Vice President for Research 
3. Election of Officers for 2016-17 
 
Continued/Old Business 
1. Review of RPC Charges for 2015-16 and Proposed Charges for 2016-17 
 
Reports  
1. Council Chair – Paul Ciccantell 
2. Vice President for Research – Daniel Litynski  
3. Dean of the Graduate College – Susan Stapleton 
 
Adjournment 
 
 
Elected council members who cannot attend a meeting of the Research Policies Council are asked to send a substitute of 
their choice who also represents their respective colleges. Non-elected members are not restricted as to whom they may 
designate to substitute for them. 


